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     Head Teacher’s Comments 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yet again, we have had a wonderful week in school.  
 
Yesterday, all of our children, from Nursery - Year 6 had a go at playing wheelchair basketball.  
World champion wheelchair basketball player Nat Pattinson came to school today, armed with a set of 
wheelchairs. Nat did an incredible job in raising the children’s awareness of disability in sport and all the children (& 
staff!) had a fantastic time learning to play wheelchair basketball, whilst developing skills of perseverance and 
collaboration as they played. 
 
We also enjoyed YOGA on Tuesday as well as our usual PE lessons with Mr Moorhead and Mr Key. Sadly, our forest 
school session was postponed, but we will be back in the woods very soon. This week; TENTEN launched the year of 
the Pilgrimage. We will be joining them virtually on several pilgrimages as well as visiting somewhere a little closer to 
home... very exciting! 
 

Next week, KS2 are welcoming Cumbria Fire and Rescue back into school, for another emergency first aid session.  
Friday 4th Feb is also NSPCC number day. Our School Council will plan lots of exciting maths activities and children 
can come to school dressed in numbers. More details to follow. 
 

Please can you make sure you have your DOJO's app up and running. We still use this as our main communication 
tool and also set work for children who are isolating on there.  
 

A reminder to KS2 parents that Brewery dance tickets go on sale on Monday 31st Jan. These usually sell out quickly, 
so please get your tickets as soon as you can. School will transport KS2 to the event. We are performing on 
MONDAY 28TH MARCH 2022. 
 

Information on how to book is below, in case this is helpful. 
Via the website: https://www.breweryarts.co.uk/event/brewery-arts-schools-dance-platform/ 
Over the phone: 01539 725 133 –  Our phone lines are open for enquiries Tues-Fri 12noon-2pm and Sat-Sun 2-
4pm.  You can leave a voice message at any time and our sales team will respond as soon as possible.  Please leave a 
message with your name and contact number. 
Any problems, please see Mrs Bone. 
 

Stay safe and enjoy the weekend.  
Mrs Tansey          Mrs Bone  
Executive Head   Head of School. 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 
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Reception 90% 

Year 1   93% 

Year 2 96% 

Year3 95%   

Year 4 94%   

Year 5 92%    

Year 6 94% 

Please stay safe 
and keep doing 
your lateral 
flows. Well done 
Yr. 2 and Yr. 6 !! 

  DIARY – February 2021 
 
Yr 6 are still invited to school at 8.30am for extra maths. 
 
February 4th Multi Sports 3.15- 4.15 @ £2 per Child.  
 
February 4th NSPCC numbers day! Number clothes donation £1  
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
    
 
 

Thursday’s wheelchair basketball. 
 

 

https://www.breweryarts.co.uk/event/brewery-arts-schools-dance-platform/

